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From the LLR ICB Corporate Governance Team
Our Ref: C19122023LLR 
19 December 2023

 


Dear Requester,

Freedom of Information Request 

I was seen in the Leicester Royal Infirmary at the Out of Hours clinic on 10th January 2012

I'd like to see a copy of the contract and service agreement that was in place between UHL Trust & CNCS (Central Nottinghamshire Clinical Services) at the time of my treatment.

I appreciate this is going back some years, but the contract & service agreement between UHL Trust & CNCS at the time of my treatment should be available under a Freedom Of Information request.

Response: LLR ICB do not hold this level of information as this relates to an arrangement between University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust (UHL) and Central Nottinghamshire Clinical Services (CNCS).  

Please be advised to redirect your request to the UHL FOI team at foi@uhl-tr.nhs.uk or alternatively, to Nottinghamshire County Council at foi@nottscc.gov.uk 
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